Good Afternoon and Happy New Year!

Just a reminder that this Thursday and Friday are professional development days for teachers. There will be NO school for students this week. We look forward to starting second semester and seeing our students on Monday, January 8. Look for a regular Jaguar Weekly on Sunday, January 7, at 5 pm. Enjoy the remainder of your break!

Dr. Holder

# A few important items to note:

## **December Senior Newsletter**

Please click on the link below for the latest senior newsletter.

Senior Newsletter - Student Services

## **December Counseling JagAwareness Newsletter**

The link below is the latest Counseling JagAwareness Newsletter. Please take a look!

https://www.canva.com/design/DAFLA1YwSB4/DxM7RM7Gx4JBVZfswxrbrA/view?utm\_content=DAFLA1YwSB4&utm\_campaign=designshare&utm\_medium=link&utm\_source=publishsharelink

## **2nd Semester Schedule Change Requests**

Second semester schedule change requests will be open on 1/10 and 1/11. The Schedule Change Request Form and the list of open classes will be available after 2:00 PM on 1/9 located on the Counseling Website. Students will be required to go to their classes on 1/8 and 1/9. More details will be coming.

#### 24-25 Course Selection - SAVE THE DATE!!

After Winter Break, students will start the 24-25 Course Selection process.

- 1/12/24 Students will view the Course Selection Video during Seminar.
- 1/16/24 Course Selection Forms will open on the Counseling Website
- 1/16 & 1/17 Counselors will meet with sophomores during Seminar for Course Selection follow-up.
- 1/18 & 1/19 Counselors will meet with freshmen during Seminar for Course Selection follow-up.
- 1/22, 1/26, 2/12, 2/13 Counselors will be available for Q&A in the Media Center during Seminar.